
Thank you everyone for your understanding 
while Dr Tracy is away.  Glen had a double lung 
transplant on May 11th in Brisbane.  He is doing 
well so far but as with any health crisis it may be 
a turbulent recovery.  She will be away from the 
office caring for Glen. 
   
Dr Tracy will return to work when the time is 
right but until then the wonderfully supportive 
team at Kennedy Chiropractic Centre will help 
you. 
 
 

 


